Dear Parents / Caregivers,
Teenaa koutou e te whaanau,

This email is to confirm the finalised plans for the end of next week.

It is Spirit week, a long-standing tradition at CHS and is our last major student-led event. The focus is
on developing school and House Spirit through running FUNdraising events, the proceeds from
which are used to support our House Charities.

This year the emphasis in on the fun factor and finishing the COVID disrupted term on a very positive
note. Sausage sizzles are running throughout the week and other Spirit week events are as follows
(here is a great promo video from our student leaders):

Monday — Stilts and juggling session and live music from students and pie the teacher.
Tuesday — Car smash and Zorb football.
Wednesday — The Haunting at CHS.

Thursday — The PE Dept are running a day full of games and activities for Years 9 and 10.

The day runs from 9am to 3pm. Students must report to their form class first. Students must wear PE
gear. We will finish the day with a colour run event which has been enabled by contributions from
businesses in Cambridge to offer our Years 9 and 10 a fun way to finish the term. All powder used
washes out of clothing, but students are welcome to change into old clothing prior to this event.

Friday — No school for Years 9 and 10. This is to enable our senior students more time to get access
to facilities and staff feedback to be able to complete their internal assessment and project-based
subjects.

Kind regards
Ngaa mihi

Greg Thornton


https://cambridgehighschool-my.sharepoint.com/:v:/g/personal/gt_camhigh_school_nz/EeGnKI_GDt9HrbTtUK_LlsMBnGDJx-67ASWa47HXF8Ea5w?e=NPat7N

